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I am a retired environmental educator, have been a supporter of ONDA for many 

years, and because I understand the importance of diversity to the health of any 

ecosystem I know how critical it is to the health of waterways in this state to make 

sure beavers can safely return to places they historically lived in. They will only help 

rehabilitate water ways and aquifers for the future. 


